Equality Act 2010
For all who did not have time to read 'The Equality Duties and Schools' 182 page report published over summer 2011.  You can download a copy from http://www.equalityhumanrights.com
Interesting findings:

1) 62% of schools were not aware of the new Single Equality Duty.  The name is changing to the Public Sector Equality Duty.

2) Most schools have taken on board issues such as race, gender and disability but may not have included issues such as sexual orientation, gender reassignment, pregnancy and maternity.

3) By April 2012 all schools must have a single policy which includes:

· Gender

· Disability

· Race

· Religion or belief

· Sexual orientation

· Gender reassignment

· Pregnancy or maternity

4) The DfE has published guidance - in particular, please look carefully at the provisions in Chapter 8 for VA schools regarding employment law.  VA schools, C of E Academies and Free Schools can still choose to employ teaching staff who support the Christian ethos or who are regular church goers.

5) Because this is a legal duty schools can be taken to a tribunal or even to court if the school does not have a policy in place.  It is important to have evidence to support the policy that your governors adopt and demonstrate its impact.
Enclosed in this guidance is a checklist and a pupil questionnaire to help you record evidence.

